
Refreshments will be served.

RSVP via email to:
ruth.r.langlois@co.multnomah.or.us

or phone 503.988.5531

Please join us for
a farewell celebration

for Lolenzo T. Poe
in honor of

25 years of service
to Multnomah County

Thursday,
December 10

11:30 am

The Multnomah Building
First Floor Boardroom

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd

(estimated time as part of the board meeting)


